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Vern opened the meeting at 1:00. Jerry read the 
minutes and they were approved. Jim reported 
$1165.82. 

New Business: It was moved and seconded to retain the same officers as last year. Vern president, John 
Vice President, Jim Treasurer, Jerry Secretary and Eric safety officer. A discussion on field reduction 
resulted in a wait and see how much of the field is being utilized. Jim is to procure a tool box and 
grease gun for the garden tractor maintenance. 
 

Old Business: Field mowing is working out great this year and is in good shape. A reminder that the 
entrance to the pond needs to be mowed too. 

Jerry – jbystry@heathenx.org 

Secretary/Newsletter Editor 

This newsletter is stored on our website along with past issues at: http://www.hostetlertire.com/air/ 
 Weekly flying pictures can be viewed on this link:  http://www.flightbox.heathenx.org/ 
 

 

Editors Comments:  Next years dues are due and so is a signed lease agreement. Dues are $10 for the 
year. Be sure to get your AMA up to date. Jerry will start getting the forms signed.  


